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16.12.2022 

FUNDRAISING FOR OUR SCHOOL 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Fundraise and Recycle Limited is a North East based company who specialize in the 
recycling of unwanted and unloved clothing for collection and redistribution. 
 
They strongly believe that now more than ever before, young people are interested in 
recycling, and in the effect wastage has on the planet. We have therefore decided to launch 
our “School Connect Project” with them. 
 
The project will seek to engage school children and young people in recycling unwanted 
clothes, shoes and textiles whilst at the same time raising funds for our school. 
 
The school has received one smart outdoor clothing recycle container, located near our 
recycling bins for paper / cardboard, for pupils to dispose of their unwanted clothes, shoes 
and textiles.  
 
Today, your child will be given a bag to take home, whereby they will have the opportunity to 
clear out any unwanted / outgrown clothes. 
 
Some children from year 1-6 are involved in an Eco School Committee who meet every 
Thursday. As part of our bid to ‘Save the Planet’ we have chosen to focus on three 
categories: Waste, Biodiversity and Litter. We would highly appreciate your help to tackle our 
first topic of ‘waste’. All of the good quality clothing which is received is re-sold, re-used or 
recycled, helping to lessen the impact of waste on the environment. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Miss Damianou  
Red Hall Primary   
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